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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY INFORMATION MEMORANDUM, PPIM 10-09
TO:
Service Region Administrators


Service Region Administrator Associates


Service Region Clinical Associates


Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM: 
Michael Cheek, Director


Division of Protection and Permanency 

DATE:
November 19, 2010

SUBJECT:
Roll Out of the New SOP Manual

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform staff that on December 3, 2010 the Cabinet will begin using a new web based version of the SOP manual.  While the new manual is organized differently, there have not been any content revisions at this time.  

Training will be provided for any staff that wish to learn how to navigate the new site, as well as what has changed and what changes will be coming in the future.  These trainings are not mandatory, but will be offered via video conference on November 29 and December 1, 2010.  On each training date a morning session will be offered from 10:00a-12:00p and an afternoon session will be offered from 2:00p-4:00p.  Interested staff must register by e-mailing sarah.cooper@ky.gov from November 22-24, 2010.  Please include in the e-mail which training session you would like to attend and which location you would like to register for. 
If you have any questions regarding this memorandum please contact, via e-mail, sarah.cooper@ky.gov or by telephone (502) 564-7536 ext. 4494.         

[image: image3.wmf]
KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com

An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D


